## TSESHAHT NOTICE SD70 SCHOOL BUS DROP OFF CHANGE



At the last community meeting, members raised concerns about the safety of the SD70 after school bus drop location. Due to a high volume of traffic and risk of distracted drivers, in consultation with Tseshaht Administration, SD70 decided to change the bus drop off location to the old Somass Hall, effective June 4, 2018.

Pickup and drop off times will not change.

SD70 SCHOOL BUS DROP OFF CHANGE NEW DROP OFF LOCATION: SOMASS HALL EFFECTIVE JUNE 4, 2018

